
From: Mackenzie-Anne Kelly mackenziekelly@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: CVMS Message to our Students

Date: June 2, 2024 at 11:10 AM
To: Ken Martin ken@theaustinbulldog.org

Email sent by the school principal to all the parents and students the same day as the
incident 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Nicole Hagerty <noreply@roundrockisd.org>
Date: Tue, May 16, 2023 at 5:13 PM
Subject: CVMS Message to our Students
To: Canyon Vista Middle School Recipients <recipients@roundrockisd.parentlink.net>

To Our Canyon Vista Mustangs,

On behalf of the staff, we want to take this time to let our students know that we love you,
we care for you, and we support you. We are here for all of our students, each and every
individual one of you, and all of you as our Mustang student body. As always, if you need
anything, please come see us. We look forward to seeing you at school tomorrow, hope
you have a restful evening, and we will finish this year strong together! 

Love,

Mrs. Hagerty, Ms. Castro, Mr. Smith, and Mr. Teal 

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Canyon Vista Middle School. If you wish to stop
receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please unsubscribe.
Canyon Vista Middle School | 8455 Spicewood Springs Rd, Austin, TX 787596099 | 512-464-8100

--
Mackenzie Kelly
512-767-0606 | mackenziekelly@gmail.com
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